Michelle F. Myatt

From: Richard Peppe <pepperwjr@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 10:05 AM

To: Michelle F. Myatt

Cc: Dick Peppe; Maggie Peppe

Subject: Re: Business License Number for Site Built Sheds
Attachments: Owner Affidavit.pdf

June 19, 2025
Michelle,
Good morning!

Sorry for the delayed answer to the engineers questions concerning the garage bill. Been out of town
the last week due to real estate transactions.

1. What is going to be stored on the second floor space of the garage?

The only things that will be stored on the second floor will be my wife's Christmas
decorations. These are very light containers ranging from Christmas, easter, July 4th, etc.
2. Access to the second floor will be a stair way = Three rails installed under each step with a hand
rail. It will be located in the back of the garage-Approximately 16 steps. No windows will be installed
on the second floor since it is for storage only. Electrical lighting will be installed later in the year
once the garage is completed and that will require another work permit.
3. Per our plans the walls meeting up with the roof will be 8 feet tall, 16 inches on center. The soffits
will extend on the exterior 12 inches. Eventually gutters will be installed later in the year.

If you need further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,
Dick Peppe.

On Monday, June 9, 2025 at 02:37:55 PM EDT, Michelle F. Myatt <mmyatt@harnett.org> wrote:

You can only be listed as the general contractor if you are doing the work yourself.

In which case, you can complete the attached notarized affidavit.

Sincerely,

Central Permitting Division



